
 
 

 
 

INFORMATION: 

 

Good morning Cudas, Today is December 12, 2024. 

 
 

Happy Holidays Cudas! This Saturday is Whoville High School. Come join us with friends and family to 

enjoy hot chocolate, taking photos with Santa, hear heartwarming tales, play festive games and more! 

Bring a new toy, pet supplies or canned food to enter. Or it is 5 dollars for a ticket. Tickets can only be 

purchased upon entry. 

 

          
 

                             CUDA BITES 

December 12, 2024 
                             “Dream Big, AIM Higher” 

    
 
 



Teachers and Students….. This Friday the 13th is the annual Medical Academy Health Fair in the gym. 

Feel free to stop by anywhere between 1st-4th periods and see the student projects and guests. We will 

have activities and giveaways! 

 

There is an FCA huddle in the gym this Thursday, there will be free food, games, and a guest 
speaker!  

Visit Connections Club tomorrow in the courtyard during lunch to spread kindness through 
write-a-note. You can find more information on our Instagram @nsbhscc 
 

 

ATTENTION!  

Students, if you registered for the December 14th ACT at NSBHS, please check your 

email, or perhaps your parent’s email for an important notification from ACT.  Your 

location has been changed. 

• Pay close attention to the details and changes. 

• PRINT your new test ticket 

• Make sure you have a photo id on test day 

• Contact ACT asap if you need to reschedule 

 
 



 

Seniors 

• The link to submit your Senior Quote was sent out in August. Please complete these by December 31st. 
• Senior Panorama is scheduled for January 9th. Be sure to pay your dues to receive your class shirt before this 

date. 
 
 

SENIORS – There will be a Financial Aid Night on December 12th at 5:30pm in the Media Center.  A 

representative from Stetson University will be here to review FAFSA information.  Please join us with 

your parents for this important meeting.   

 
 

Seniors- be sure to check the scholarship bulletin board in school counseling.  New 

scholarships are being added periodically. 

 

SPORTS 
Girls’ soccer team was kind enough to offer free admission to Friday’s (Dec 13) game, if the person brings a NEW, UNWRAPPED toy to 

the event at the NSB Stadium. I have attached their notice of their offer…... (they modified our Cram the Cruiser flyer to donotate the 

free admission with a purchased gift for a child). 

 



Cudas, If you are interested in Running, Sprinting, Jumping or Throwing please see Coach Fuller in 

Athletics for details about winter conditioning for Track and Field. 

 

 

Thank you and have a great day! 

 
 


